
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT FROM THE JEWISH FAMILY & CAREER SERVICES 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 

Atlanta, GA, January, 28, 2015 
 
The Board of Directors of Jewish Family & Career Services (JF&CS) of Atlanta announces the realization of a 
long-term transition plan that will ensure the continuation of our best-in-practice services and the 
accomplishment of our strategic goals. 
 
Gary Miller, Chief Executive Officer (CEO) of JF&CS for 24 years, will step into a strategic advisory role effective 
July 1, 2015.  His vision and leadership has resulted in the transformation of this organization demonstrated by 
tremendous growth in service capacity and delivery, resource development and talent management. The 
organization is recognized as a leading national model in the human service arena. 
 
Rick Aranson, who has served as the Chief Operating Officer for the past eleven years, will assume the role of 
CEO on July 1, 2015. An Ad Hoc Transition Committee appointed by the organization’s Executive Committee 
has guided the transition to ensure the legacy of strong leadership. 
 
The Board of Directors has unanimously approved the management succession plan and wishes both 
professionals every success in their new roles. 
 
 


